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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Administration 
Office of Procurement and Property 
Management 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
THIS IS NOT AN ORDER 
  
DATE ISSUED: October 24, 2023 
 
RFP NUMBER: 2023-0200-5173                              
 
RFP SUBJECT: AED Units and Accessories   
 
PROCUREMENT OFFICER: Joshua Hartman SIGNATURE:    
 
This is notice of the state's cancellation of the solicitation identified above. A bidder or offeror who wishes to 
protest this cancellation must file the protest within ten calendar days following the date this notice is issued. If 
the tenth day falls on a weekend or holiday, the last day of the protest period is the first working day following 
the tenth day.     
 

EXPLANATION 

Award recommendations presented for approval, to the NASPO ValuePoint Executive Council, were rejected. As 
a result of this decision, it has been determined that the solicitation should be cancelled in accordance with Alaska 
State Regulation 2 AAC 12.860 (7): “The award is not in the best interests of the state”. 
 
Protests of this cancellation must be sent via email to Joshua Hartman at Joshua.Hartman@alaska.gov. 
 
Questions regarding this decision and the NASPO ValuePoint AED Units and Accessories Portfolio should be 
directed to Josh Descoteaux at JDescoteaux@naspovaluepoint.org.  
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